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Santa Maria High School 

NEWS 

Attention Students: Keep our campus clean.  PLEASE pick up after yourself.  Remind your 
classmates to do so, as well.  Juarez, (8/20-8/30) 

 

Dear Saints, 

We are thrilled to kick off the year with our Back to School Night, happening on August 29th, 5-7pm. 

The location is our front courtyard as you walk through the entrance. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for parents and guardians to meet our dedicated staff, learn more about 
our programs, and engage with our school 

community. 

We encourage everyone to attend and make the most of this event. See you there! 

 

Also, attention- Students, clubs, advisors, and coaches who would like to sell items at Back To School 
Night, please email Denise Robles and let us know what set up you need. Remember you need to get 
your paperwork into ASB & Mr. Salazar by next Tuesday the 27th to be approved to fundraise. Goldin 
(8/20-8/27) 

 

The CC Center will be hosƟng a scholarship workshop on Monday 26th from 2PM - 4PM. We will be focusing on the Gates 
scholarship. I've also aƩached our flyer. Sustaita (8/23)  

 

CLUBS 
Bonjour!  French Club is excited to have it's first club meeƟng today at lunchƟme.  Please come to room 210 with your 
lunch to see what we are all about.  We welcome all students, and you do not need to be in French class to join.  Our offic-
ers will be at the door to greet you this Thursday.  See you then!  Akhavan (8/23) 

 

Join us for the first Key Club meeƟng of the year, Friday at lunch in room 625.  All are welcome.  We have lots of community 
service opportuniƟes available to you.  Come find out what Key Club is all about. Lombardi-Hyder (8/23) 

 

Hey FFA members! Have you heard about our upcoming FFA meeƟng, “Con el Sol y Playa”? Join us for our first meeƟng of 
the year this Wednesday, August 28th at 4:15 located by the Ag Shop. Come enjoy some agua frescas and play some beach 
games. We hope to see you there!  Rodriguez (8/23) 
 

 

 
 


